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INFORMATION RELEASE

Narcotics Search Warrant Served November 5, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

After a month long investigation, the Solano County Sheriff’s Cal-MMET (California
Multi-Jurisdictional Methamphetamine Enforcement Team) and Sol-NET (Solano
County Narcotic Enforcement Team) executed a search warrant on the 500 block of
Elmira Road in Vacaville. The suspect in this case has been identified as Christopher
DeForge, a 41- year old Vacaville resident. During the execution of the search warrant
detectives found over a quarter ounce of methamphetamine (worth $400.00), a scale, and
packaging material commonly used in the sales of methamphetamine. DeForge was
arrested for transportation and possession of methamphetamine for sale. He was booked
into the Solano County Jail for the indicated charges. His bail has been set at $18,333.
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